
REQUEST FOR TENDER
SOUTH BASIN LAND RECLAMATION

SOUTH ARM CLEAN UP

The West End Development Corporation invites interested 
parties to submit bids for the “SOUTH ARM CLEAN UP” - 
South Basin Land Reclamation in the Royal Naval Dockyard.

The Tender Documents will be available for collection by 
qualified contractors on the 29th day of December 2015 and 
submissions are to be received by WEDCo  on Friday, 8th 
January 2016 by 12 noon.

All Contractors interested in submitting a Tender should 
attend the Site Visit.  Information pertaining to the date/time 
of the Site Visit is included in the Tender Package.

WEDCo proposes to be in a position to notify the successful 
company (if any) on or about the 11th day of January 2016.

Interested parties should Contact Mrs. Carmen Tucker on 
234-1709 or email: ctucker@wedco.bm  

 


